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Dear Mr. Kington:

The Department has reviewed your submittal, dated September 26,
2000, regarding the revised closure cost estimates and revision
of the financial requirements for your facility,

The information submitted was reviewed and found to be reasonable
and the updated information has been incorporated into the permit
application.

The Department has no issues regarding the reduction in the
overall cleosure cost estimate by approximately $28,000, due to
related changes involving the removal of the PPU unit, as
outlined in your submittal.

Please do not hesitate to contact Chris Aocussat, at (407) B93-
3323 if you should have any questions regarding this matter,
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